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Let’s take notice! 
 
This Friday on 23rd September it is the start of a new season, which one? 
Autumn! What changes might we start to see? Conkers falling off trees, leaves 
changing colour, colder weather etc. 
 
Reminders & News 
 
Thank you to everyone who applied for a new St Paul’s leader role, you have 
shown that you are hardworking and ambitious! Applications will no longer be 
accepted as teachers will be busy this week looking through all the fantastic 
posters and letters that you have created. 
 What happens if you don’t get picked? How might you feel? You may be a little 
disappointed. How can we deal with this? Resilience! Think- I may not have 
achieved my goal YET but I will keep trying my best and hopefully next time I will 
be lucky. There will be plenty more opportunities coming up in St Paul’s this year 
so look out for those! 
 
A message from the Green Team 

 
This week is Recycling week, what does this mean? 
 
The UK generated 222.2 million tonnes of total waste in 2018, with England 
responsible for 84% of the UK total. This is why it is so important that we look at our 
own waste and try to REDUCE, REUSE AND RECYCLE.  
 
In one day in the summer term our school filled 7 bin bags of waste! that's just one 
day! 
 
What ways can we reduce our waste in school? (please send me good ideas!) 
 
Did you know that in St Paul’s we recycle paper, plastic milk bottles and wrappers 
through our terracycle scheme? We are also launching a new recycling scheme 
tomorrow!  
Where is the nearest recycling bin for you? and what goes in it? (paper that can be 
used as scrap must go in the scrap drawer!) Could you challenge yourself as a class to 
have a paper-less day to reduce the amount of paper being used? 

  
Mrs Najduch will be doing an assembly tomorrow to talk more about Recycling 
Week. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Rights Respecting  
 
At the start of a new school year, we talk a lot about the expectations in our 
school, can you remember what these are? 
 

1. Be polite and respectful to everyone. 
2. Follow instructions given by an adult first time. 
3. Put your hand up if you wish to ask or answer a question. 
4. Look after each other, do not hurt each other by anything you say or do. 
5. Always walk in school. Move safely in a calm and considerate way. 
6. Ask before using someone else’s property. 
7. Look after all the equipment and property. 

 
As a class, let’s think about ways that we can link St Paul’s expectations to our 
rights/ articles (use the posters to help you!) Please keep a note of any links you 
can make on the next page and hand to Ms Gallienne. 
 

                                                                           Thank you 😊 
 

 

 

 

 



 


